
Dear Families of _classroom_,

My name is _____________ and I will be the Homeroom Parent for __teacher's

name________’s class this year. I am hoping that we can all work together to make this

a great year for our children! If you are interested in volunteering, you will have many

opportunities to do so in various ways and for different functions throughout the year.

We will have three classroom parties (Halloween, Winter and End of the Year) over the

course of the year.

Prior to a scheduled party I will reach out for classroom volunteers as well as provide a

sign up for party supplies, activities, crafts and food/refreshment donations for each

party. All classroom volunteers must have up to date clearances on file with the district.

Also, please let me know if your child have any food allerg e  l͘ ict.
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